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Hello, 
 
Ofcom should ban compnanies from using revenue-generating numbers of any sort unless that is 
the company’s main business. 
How would companis feel if the whole nation switched to revenue-generating numbers? 
Everybody will be worse off except the telecoms companies. 
If companies want to charge consumers for calling them on specific numbers they should provide 
clear information about the call charges and also  
be made to provide alternative numbers to give the choice to the customer. 
 
Youcef Ghermoul 


